
From: Kester, Tony
To: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov> 

Date: 7/19/2013 3:14:48 PM
Subject: FW: Attorney Approval 

Attachments: Attorney Approval 2013.pdf

From: Julia Foster [mailto:JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 10:49 AM
To: Kester, Tony; Debbie Hammond
Subject: Attorney Approval

Hi Tony,

Debbie mentioned you had not received the letters of approval from the AG's office. 
It may still be in the mail? Though I would think you should have received it by now. 

Regardless, attached are a scanned copy.

Thanks,
Julia
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